
 

REMINDER: AHCCCS Provider Enrollment Portal 
(APEP) Launches Aug. 31 
 

Dear Provider, 

As of August 31, 2020, all new providers, as well as existing providers who need to update their 

accounts, will use the AHCCCS Provider Enrollment Portal (APEP). This online system, available 

24/7, streamlines the provider enrollment process and eliminates the need for paper-based 

applications.    

LEARN TO USE APEP 

AHCCCS has created several tools to help providers understand the new APEP system. 

Tutorial documents are available for the following provider types:  

 Facility / Agency / Organization (FAO) 
 Atypical Individual  
 Atypical Agency  
 Group Practice  
 Individual   
 Modification Request 

Two training videos are available, one on How to Register, and another on the Enrollment 

Process.  

From August 17-28, AHCCCS will conduct facilitated training sessions for providers. Instructions 

on how to enroll in APEP training will be announced soon, please refer to the AHCCCS APEP 

website for these announcements. 

AHCCCS is available to answer any questions providers may have about APEP. Please email them 

at APEPTrainingQuestions@azahcccs.gov.   

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please 

visit us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RupyJbc4weEcAhcm6svCj_jV2faazBztR9P4f9NoOzBBIKlCNvBiGvHfZ7-vi5rDIe5EXRLajK9kxjiIYAPzlEgrxj5U7cZ925TpeDY3bu1nraYc9_an9oJp-nKXRr5W6tlCcOHh_CSjuGTlGeEO3Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RupyJbc4weEcAhcm6svCj_jV2faazBztR9P4f9NoOzBBIKlCNvBiGvHfZ7-vi5rDgRWAxD8O_ev9KC1zEsBbu6RCQTnWOu5BiulqaypNngFVaxvApa1Sd39XM-NffBXKk6Eb25fwu7uT4zl6HXKULJW3lYFz1rgpFOpQmHIemAodkHOQ13dn5fUtTOYvCf0TWFifc-Eg-jRwKxBljlHV1g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RupyJbc4weEcAhcm6svCj_jV2faazBztR9P4f9NoOzBBIKlCNvBiGvHfZ7-vi5rDgRWAxD8O_ev9KC1zEsBbu6RCQTnWOu5BiulqaypNngFVaxvApa1Sd39XM-NffBXKk6Eb25fwu7uT4zl6HXKULJW3lYFz1rgpFOpQmHIemAodkHOQ13dn5fUtTOYvCf0TWFifc-Eg-jRwKxBljlHV1g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RupyJbc4weEcAhcm6svCj_jV2faazBztR9P4f9NoOzBBIKlCNvBiGvHfZ7-vi5rD1xiUp7K_7AA95ptMsQ-YNhArAOElzMijobYuK8rH_Jz4aydMK_MxUHXwrXx_wsZdbKQhyRAdnQsrDuKtOVlfNjDhgHmzpu_KxcwxX6SHRu7V4jX7fLrUTsxAU8yrT5D0uXU1a94WHrlCL2nnkhPmXA==&c=&ch=
mailto:APEPTrainingQuestions@azahcccs.gov

